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Monday, February 15, 2021 — 4:45 p.m. (20-21 School Year Update #93)

Dear Families of Frankfort CUSD #168:

On a memorable President’s Day, we have the following information to release regarding our school
schedule for the next two days — Tuesday, February 16 and Wednesday, February 17, 2021.

First, because weather and road conditions are to the point that officials want little to no traffic traveling
on them this evening or in the morning, Frankfort CUSD #168 will use an Emergency Day tomorrow,
Tuesday, February 16, 2021. There will be NO school tomorrow, Tuesday, February 16, 2021. Again, there
will be no in-person and no remote learning tomorrow for students at Denning, Frankfort Intermediate,
Central Junior High, or Frankfort Community High School on Tuesday, February 16, 2021. You should also
know that any IEP meeting scheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday, February 16, will be postponed.

Then, everyone should plan to have a Full Remote Learning Day on Wednesday, February 17. We will
have announcements tomorrow afternoon regarding meal pick-up. We will also alert staff to our work status
for Wednesday in that announcement tomorrow afternoon.

So, to summarize, there will be no in-person nor remote learning, tomorrow, Tuesday, February 16. We
plan to try again on Wednesday with remote learning and will make that announcement tomorrow afternoon.

Finally, as we are receiving reports of cars off the road everywhere and emergency officials struggling to
keep up, please don’t travel. In addition, as much fun as the snow looks outside, keep in mind that
temperatures are dangerously low and wind chill factors are below 0. It will not take much to damage the
skin or put individuals in harms way in a hurry.

As we pass the 11-month mark of the pandemic, we’ve experienced a lot of historic days that will be
referenced in the future. Add this snow storm to that list. Please be safe. We will post again tomorrow
afternoon. Until then, please be safe.

!

Sincerely,

Mett L2, /..
Matt Donkin
Superintendent of Schools



